
Ashland  Conservation Commission
Minutes draft March 19th 2015

Members present:
Dan Stack
Kathleen DeWolfe
Harold Lamos

                                  
                 Vice Chairperson Dan Stack called meeting to order at 6:34pm

                The Commission reviewed minutes from Feb. 11th 2015; no vote was taken. The 
future plans of the NRI (Natural Resource Inventory) were discussed in detail; this included 
what tasks have been performed........and the benefits to the community by completing this 
inventory.
                                  The Commission reviewed a letter to the town from DES in regards to 
work performed on the "MOO CORNERS" bridge. This letter elaborated on violations incurred 
by Arnold Graton while rebuilding said bridge.
                                   The Commission is planning to do our annual roadside cleanup on 
Saturday May 2nd 2015.
                                  Harold Lamos made a motion to adjourn at 7:45pm. This motion was 
seconded by Dan Stack.....vote of 3-0-0.
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